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This advisory notifies all Waiver Support Coordinators to please be aware there is a malicious 
website masquerading as a COVID-19 global map. Visiting the website can or will infect the user’s 
computer or device with serious malware. 

One observed URL for the fake website is: “corona-virus-map[dot]com” 

There may be others because the operators of the website might move it at will. 
 
As always, please do not click on links in emails or in email attachments - particularly those themed 
as a Corona Virus Map. Also, avoid similar links on the internet. 

  

More information may be found on the American Medical Association’s website here: 

https://www.ama-assn.org/practice-management/sustainability/physician-cybersecurity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ama-assn.org%2Fpractice-management%2Fsustainability%2Fphysician-cybersecurity&data=02%7C01%7CElizabeth.Mathews%40apdcares.org%7C216f4410bb464e3f0ef208d7c7560964%7Ccfd244495ec34a3e8a9e1217913f4470%7C0%7C0%7C637197044640785147&sdata=05ZMqvhaSonMluB5Pd6GN%2BB9%2BdQdBqRlphr285vXJtY%3D&reserved=0

